
The Maize Genetics Cooperation Committee on
Outreach, Diversity, Inclusion and Education
(CODIE) invites you to a screening of a film on
gender, diversity and equity in the sciences.

The movie can be viewed anytime on Thursday, March 18
through Saturday, March 20. Please register by emailing
Marilyn Warburton (Marilyn.warburton@usda.gov) by
March 16, after which you will receive a link and
instructions to view this film.
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